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NEWS RELEASE

Wyndmere Elementary Open House
August 31st, 2016

The Wyndmere Elementary will host an Elementary “Parents/Guardians”
Open House on Wednesday the 31st of August. The evening will begin at
6:30PM with a meeting with Mr. Hanson (Elem Principal) in the HS gym. The
Open House is for parents/guardians only. Classroom presentations will be
repeated three times running from 7:00PM until 8:00 in the respective child’s
classroom. (15-minute rotation)
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